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BULKLEY LAKE WILDFIRE #R11557 
EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED 

July 17, 2021 at 1500 hours 
The Evacuation Alert issued on July 11, 2021 at 0930 by the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako 
and the Wet’suwet’en First Nation is rescinded in its entirety.  It covered the following area: 
east of Bedore Rd to West of Broman Lake Rd. and south of Bulkley Lake including Duncan 
Lake IR #2, east of Taman Creek Rd. to West of Broman Lake FSR, as shown on the attached 
map. 
 
   
________________________     ______________________ 
Gerry Thiessen       Maureen Luggi  
Chair         Chief 
 
For media inquiry, please contact:   
Chair Gerry Thiessen Phone 250-567-0567 
Chief Maureen Luggi Phone 250-698-7307     
For public inquiry, please contact:   
RDBN at www.rdbn.bc.ca or call 250-692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339.  

 


